Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: drain clearing
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
How many times the drains on Wintersdale Road have been cleared each year for the last 5 years. 
Answer:
We have cleaned the drains on Wintersdale Road on three different occasions in the last 5 years.  
On two occasions, the drains were cleaned as part of a scheduled clean and on the other occasion the drains were cleaned on a reactive callout.  
The dates that the drains were cleaned on Wintersdale Road are below:

 

23/08/21    

21/11/22

16/01/25 

What is the planned schedule for drain clearing on Wintersdale Road
We have over 45,000 drains in the city of Leicester, and we aim to visit each drain in the city on an 18-24 month drain cleansing cycle.   

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
